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Felton’s Clutch and Brake Service 
Becomes Power Heavy Duty Member 

Crystal Lake, Ill. – Power Heavy Duty has announced the addition of Felton’s Clutch and Brake 
Service as its newest member company. Based in Chattanooga, Tennessee, Felton’s Clutch and 
Brake Service started in 1964 and includes a customer base of fleets, municipalities, owner 
operators, and repair garages within a 50-mile radius of Chattanooga.  

The company’s main product line is rebuilt clutches for light/medium trucks, agricultural and off-
highway applications. They also provide flywheel grinding, complete driveline service and in-house 
relining of brake shoes. 

“For more than 50 years the staff at Felton’s Clutch and Brake Service has provided Tennessee and 
many surrounding areas with excellent and reliable service and is continually adding new 
technologies to better serve its customers,” said Mark Iasiello, general manager of Power Heavy 
Duty. “We are pleased to welcome them to Power Heavy Duty.” 

For more information on Felton’s Clutch and Brake Service, visit www.clutchboy.com. For more 
information on Power Heavy Duty, contact info@powerheavyduty.net, or visit 
www.powerheavyduty.net. 
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About Power Heavy Duty 

Power Heavy Duty works to help independent distributors and service specialists of all sizes be 
competitive in today's market. From more than 200 locations across the U.S. and Canada, Power 
Heavy Duty members provide customers with quality heavy duty parts from many of the industry's 
leading manufacturers. In addition to quality parts, many Power Heavy Duty members offer quality 
repair service backed by professionals with the experience and knowledge to help get trucks back 
on the road quickly. For more information, visit www.powerheavyduty.net.  

For further product information, contact:               
Jeff Paul                                                         
Director of Marketing                                                                         
VIPAR Heavy Duty                                                                            
815-893-5965                                                   
jpaul@vipar.com 

For further PR information, contact: 
Gary McCoy 
Public Relations Director 
The Marx Group 
847-622-7228                                                 
gmccoy@themarxgrp.com 
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